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Smiles Inclusive Limited: update on audit 
 
Smiles Inclusive Limited (Company) is in the process of finalising the review of its half-year financial 
statements and was unable to release the Appendix 4D and results by Friday’s deadline. 

The Company understands the ASX will suspend the quotation of its securities from commencement of trade 
on Monday 2 March 2020 until the release of these statements. 

The Company’s audit and risk committee and management team are working closely with the Company’s 
auditor to release the finalised results as soon as possible. 
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For further information please contact:  
Emma Corcoran, CFO and Company Secretary 
M +61 7 5668 2812 
E  emma.corcoran@totallysmiles.com.au 
 


